
Termination Warning Notice
to St Aidan’s Church of
England High School

This termination warning notice was lifted on 13 September
2022.

A letter from the Regional Schools Commissioner, Katherine
Cowell, to Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust regarding Ofsted’s
Inadequate judgement at St Aidan’s Church of England High
School.

Includes redacted material.

Press release distributed by Media Pigeon on behalf of GOV.UK,
on Sep 23, 2022. For more information subscribe and   follow us.
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